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January 19, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

The Athletic Department is very pleased to be starting our winter sports season and is excited to watch our 
student-athletes participate in their chosen sports.  The procedures and protocols that we have in place, 
may not be the most popular or convenient, but are necessary to allow our seasons to continue. 

I am requesting your assistance to ensure that we do what we can to allow our students to compete.  Due to 
the present COVID-19 restrictions, we will allow a limited number of spectators at events that are held in 
our high school gymnasium. Only people with passes will be able to attend those events.   Any contests 
that are held in the North Primary or South Elementary gyms will not have any spectators. All events held 
in the high school will be live-streamed and may be accessed using the following link:  
https://www.ustream.tv/channel/dJjxhSnSVZ2. Competitions in the South Elementary or the North 
Primary School will be viewed using a different link, https://www.ustream.tv/channel/e4q4xbuc5MP.   

In the event that you have a pass to attend a contest, I ask that you hand the pass to the person at the door, 
and wear masks at all times, as we are following the most recent mask order from Governor Wolf.  I also 
ask that you sit in the bleachers where there are “dots” indicating social-distancing.  People living in the 
same house may sit together, but all others should be socially distanced.   

Although this school year has been a challenging one, our student-athletes have been tremendous.  They 
have done everything that has been asked of them and I am very proud of them.  Please, help me and the 
Athletic Department as we strive to make this season a successful one. 

GO BUCKHORNS! 

Sincerely, 

Ann Marie Simons 
Wallenpaupack Area Athletic Director 

The Wallenpaupack Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and 
provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-
discrimination policies.  Michael Silsby, Superintendent, 2552 Route. 6, Hawley, PA, 18428. Telephone-(570)226-4557 ext. 3000. 
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